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May Board Report 

 

 

 

Due to the Administrative Assistant being out of the office I was not able to obtain the 

normal stats I provide.  

 

 

 

As of June 1st, 2025 we have handled 1,413 calls for service.  

 

Officer Bailey has Completed EFC Training which is Defensive Tactics and is now an 

instructor. He will be attending Taser Instructor Training and Fire Arms Instructor 

Training, which will then make him our use of force expert for our department.  

 

Last week was the first time the county conducted Active Shooter Training as a whole. 75 

officers attended this training.  

 

Officer Solis is off of FTO and now working the road on her own.  


